


comments:: taxpayer funds and an ugly eyesore on the Hobart region. I believe this
proposal represents outlandish hubris on the parts of its proponents,
the AFL, Premier Jeremy Rockliff and ex-Premier Peter Gutwein. It is
too expensive, too large for the area and the funds need to be used on
more pressing areas, namely health and housing.




